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Dear Sirs, 

by signing this letter, I  Professor Lucia Pacifico, confirm that there are no potential 

conflicts of interest relevant to the manuscript “Liver  involvement  in pediatric celiac 

disease” (Authors: Caterina Anania,  Ester De Luca, Giovanna De Castro, Claudio Chiesa, 

Lucia Pacifico). 

Sincerely, 

Lucia Pacifico, MD 
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